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MEMORANDUM
To: Mayor and Town Council
From: Catherine Frank, Historic District Commission Chair G

Subject: 2002-2017 Capital Improvements Program

Date: April 12,2002

The following provides a summary of the comments regarding the 2002-2017 Capital
Improvements Program from the April 11, 2002 Historic District Commission Meeting.

Infrastructure:
»  continuing maintenance of Chapel Hill gravel and upgrading of sidewalks in the
Historic Districts;
Improve pedestrian level lighting;
Investigate underground utilities;
Installation of Historic District Boundary signs including street signs;
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Continued work on the Chapel Hill Cemetery.

Town Facilities:

» Continued support of the Chapel Hill Museum.

Communications & Technology:

> Develop website for Historic District Commission.



